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EU statement on Egypt 
 

The EU has been following events in Egypt very closely. The EU deeply regrets 

the considerable loss of life during the demonstrations and calls on all parties to 

show restraint and avoid further violence. EU Foreign Ministers discussed this 

issue during their meeting on 31st January and adopted conclusions. The 

Conclusions of the Foreign Affairs Council were circulated on 1st February under 

the reference SEC.DEL/42/11. 
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